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Dear Parents and Student,

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited to have you be a part of our classroom. My name is Sherry Pugh. I am originally from Mobile and moved to Spanish Fort seven years ago. I have 2 children: Lindsey Claire and Anna Wynn. Lindsey Claire will be attending Coastal Alabama in the Fall majoring in pre-med. Anna Wynn will be an eighth grader at Spanish Fort Middle School. This will be my twenty-second year teaching.  I have taught 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade. I am indeed honored to be a part of such a dynamic school and community. 

I feel that communication is the key to our parent-teacher relationship. I will communicate with you weekly via newsletters, our classroom website, email, notes, Remind 101, and/or phone calls. To receive Remind 101 messages via text, text the phrase @a3775 to 81010. This is used for reminders, upcoming events, or dates that are important for you to know. In order for me to get your correct email, please email me so I can save your email into our third grade class group email (spugh@bcbe.org). Feel free to email, call, or send me a note if you have any questions. My door is always open!

	Included is a 2020-2021 supply list and the dates when your child should bring the specified supplies. Additional supplies are also listed at the bottom if you wish to donate to our classroom, which would be greatly appreciated!

I am excited about getting to know each one of you and I am looking forward to a wonderful and rewarding 2020-2021 school year!

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pugh
Email: spugh@bcbe.org 
Class website: spugh3.weebly.com 
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